
     

   
      
       

    
    

 

           
       

 

 

 
 

        
 
          
         

           
          

 
            
          

           
      
 
             
           

 
     

 
  

 

July 18, 2022 
12th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street west, Toronto, ON M5H-2N2 
Attention: Marilyn Toft 
By email to: councilmeeting@toronto.ca 

CC47.19 - 190-200 Soudan Avenue and 18 Brownlow Avenue - Zoning 
By-law Amendment Application - Request for Direction 

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of City Council, 

The South Eglinton Davisville Residents’ Association (SEDRA), previously known as 
South Eglinton Ratepayers’ and Residents’ Association (SERRA) represents the 
community in the southeast quadrant of the Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan area. 
SEDRA (SERRA) has proudly served our community for 50+ years. 

SEDRA as a Party at the OLT with representation from the neighbourhood, 
support the proposed Settlement Agreement between the City and 
Soudan-Brownlow Properties Inc. with respect to this application and its appeal 
of the application at the OLT. 

We participated in mediation. We have reviewed the settlement offer and settlement 
plans and support the changes made from the original proposal. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Respectfully submitted, 

mailto:councilmeeting@toronto.ca


 
 

   
    

 
 

 
  
  

 
 
 
      

          
              
          
             
       
      
 

Andy Gort, 
Past-president, SEDRA 

And 

John Goodyear, 
Soudan resident 

cc. Councillor Josh Matlow, Ward 12 
Laura Bisset, City Solicitor 
Alex Teixeira, Manager Community Planning 
Oren Tamir, Manager Community Planning 
Jane Auster and John Hiddema, Co- Presidents, SEDRA 


